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- 


24 FEBRUARY 2022
PUBLIC QUESTION 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:
Ms Ann Freeman
Asked of:
Councillor Simon Brown (Portfolio Holder for Adults and Social Care)

	Question 1: 
“Why did Harrow Council fail to consult the people who used their service at The Bridge and their families and consider the impact of the decision to change the structure of provided services, as dictated in the Public Sector Equality Duty?"
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A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:
Matthew Goodwin-Freeman

Asked of:
Councillor Peymana Assad (Portfolio Holder for Community Cohesion, Crime and Enforcement) 
	Question 2: 

“Will the Council outline how it plans to get a grip on the uncontrolled fly-tipping in Harrow?”
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PUBLIC QUESTION 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:
 
David Phelops
Asked of:
Councillor Simon Brown (Portfolio Holder for Adults and Social Care)

	Question 3: 

“My Name is David Phelops, coordinator of More Than Just A Choir, part of the Harrow Rethink Support Group, a registered Group of the charity Rethink Mental Illness, working with adults, in Harrow, affected by mental illness and social isolation.

​Now that the long term mentally ill are being given only six months provision of membership of what was the Bridge Day Service, how do the council propose to support the people abandoned to isolation below the radar?"​

 



